
Dear Everyone,
So many exciting events have taken place  at Heath Mount Primary
School and beyond. This Wednesday, the Heath Mount Summer Fayre
took place. Despite predictions of rain, the sun even made a cameo
appearance!
A huge thank you to all of our Heath Mount Community for making
the Summer Fayre a success. The games, activities and stalls were a
tremendous team effort.  
Our Summer Fayre was a beautiful, fun-filled day, enjoyed by all.

On Friday, two of our Year 6 children took part in the Speak Up,
Speak Out Competition and we are extremely proud to announce that
Hameedah was runner-up in a competition that consisted of entries
from 13 schools. This is a fantastic achievement, and we are all proud
of Hameedah and Mohammed who both represented Heath Mount at
this competition with pride.  Yesterday, a group of children had the
opportunity to participate in the Excelsior Olympic Games.  The
children trained very hard for the events and their teamwork was
evident in how they progressed through the games. We are proud to
announce that our Year 3/4 team were runners-up and the Year 5/6
team came third.  Well done to all those who took part!
The rest of the school are gearing up for our annual sports day which
is due to take place on Tuesday (weather permitting!). Please look at
the important dates section to see what time your child’s sports day is
scheduled so that you can come and cheer them on. On another
sporting note, congratulations to the England football team who
have reached the final of Euro 2024 which will take place on Sunday.
 
Have a wonderful weekend everyone.
Kind regards,

Heath Mount Primary School
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A reminder that there are no after
school clubs for the week beginning

Monday 15th July which is the last
week of term. Please collect your

child promptly after school. There will
be no after school Friday Club on

Friday 19th July.
School will close for all
children at 1:00 pm on
Friday 19th July.Good Luck England
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 As you are aware we have been
consulting on changing the school

times at Heath Mount Primary School.
We have listened to the views of

parents, staff, community and
stakeholders and have made the

decision, not to change the school
timings this year. Therefore, from
September, all school timings will

remain the same as they are currently.
 8.45am – 3.20pm (3.15pm for Reception)

Monday to Thursday 8.45am – 1pm Friday 

ThankThankThank
YouYouYou
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If your child is going to be late or
absent for any reason, please phone

the school office on
0121 464 1691 before 8:30 am. 


